## 1 February 2011

Ann Arbor Planning Commission c/o Ms. Jill Thatcher, City Planner Planning and Development Services Larcom City Hall 301 E Huron Street Ann Arbor, MI 48104

## Dear Planning Commission Members:

With regards to the application by the Michigan Alpha Housing Corporation for a special use permit to utilize 630 Oxford Road, Ann Arbor, I would like you to know that our organization is strongly in support of their application. We request that you vote in favor of granting the special use permit to this petitioner.

I represent the current members and alumni of Triangle Fraternity, located at 1501 Washtenaw Ave, Ann Arbor and we believe that granting this permit will be a positive addition to the city, the university and this neighborhood. We urge you to support this application and grant the special use permit.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Tom Feige

House Corporation President

Bob Halgren

House Corporation Vice President